
 
 
 
Contact: Customer Account Services 
Phone: 864-582-6375 
 

SPARTANBURG WATER SYSTEM 
                                           BOIL WATER ADVISORY  

 
 

Water main break repair will require temporary disruption of service to customers 
followed by a boil water advisory for some Spartanburg Water customers 

 
SPARTANBURG – On Thursday, July 17, Spartanburg Water System (SWS) 
experienced a water main break after an accident involving a contractor working in the 
area. This caused some customers to experience an interruption of service or low water 
pressure.  
 
We provided a temporary fix to the affected water main, however, a full repair is 
required. Water service will need to be suspended while the repair is being completed, 
and we will work to make the repair and bring the line back into service as quickly as 
possible.  
 
Once repaired, the affected area will be thoroughly flushed and tested. As a 
precautionary measure, after water service has been restored, and test results can be 
reviewed, customers are advised to boil water intended for drinking or cooking 
vigorously for at least one (1) full minute prior to use. Also, any ice made from water that 
has not been boiled should not be used for drinking purposes. 
 
This advisory will remain in effect until further notice. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and are working as quickly as possible to resolve 
the issue, at which time we will notify our customers.  The affected customers are 
located in or around the following areas: 
 

• Cannons Campground Rd. *Tanquility Rd 
• Kelly Rd.    *Placid Pl 
• Casper Dr.   *Placid Ct 
• Correll Ct.    *Idlewood Ct. 
• Pastel Ct.    *Police Club Dr       
• Clearview Dr.     
• Ray Cir. 
• Dorset Dr.  
• Muray Ct. 
• Carol Dr. 
• Dietz Dr. 
• Idlewood Cir. 
• Rocking Chair Ln. 
• Leisure Ln. 
• Unity Rd. 

 


